
Alwyn Turner, author  
of The Last Post: Music, 
Remembrance and the Great 
War will give a talk about  
the significance of the lone 
bugle call The Last Post and  
its relationship with the 
history, remembrance, and 
legacy of the First World  
War in today’s culture. 
www.alwynwturner.com

Remembering War

When and where
Thursday 9th November 2017
Queen Charlotte Hall, RACC, Parkshot, 
Richmond

Street food available from 6.30pm 
Door and bar from 7pm 
Talk starts at 7.30pm

Tickets are £10  
Pre-purchase tickets online at  
www.racc.ac.uk or buy on the door. 

email: info@portcullistrust.org.uk

www.portcullistrust.org.uk

Proceeds from the evening will go to support students with 
learning difficulties and disabilities who study at Richmond 
Adult Community College.


